
(Letter to M. H. Spielmann) 
(typewritten) 

Dear Spielmann, 

13, 1WRH.AM GARDE!IS 
OXFORD. 

28th March, 1919. 

Delighted to hear that the type is still standing - do urge 

them to keep it. 

Would it not be well for you to get from van Oest an estimate of the cost 

of the plates etc. or a French edition? Who has paid for the work so far? I 

think it would be well for you to write at once to Cmlhing. After all, a French 

edition would catch the Continental people and all the Anslo-Saxons really in-

terested in Vesal. At the same time if there is money, I have in my eye a fine 

edition issued by the Clarendon Press, 

Sincerely yours, 

Wr::. OSLER. 
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